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Principal’s Message

Thank you for a fantastic but hectic 2020. We all deserve a good summer break, to refresh
and revitalise ourselves. Please remember that learning happens in all situations and always
helps our children move forward.

We have over the past two weeks celebrated our successes, viewed performances and we
have said our farewells to our senior students.

We also say farewell to a number of staff members today.

Helen – Learning assistant for Term 4 in Room 6
Carolina – Learning assistant for Term 4 in Room 5
Mrs Heimuli – Teacher Room 4
Mrs D’Souza – Teacher Room 5

https://www.ctk.school.nz/2020/12/16/newsletter-number-15/
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We thank you for your generous contributions to the CTK family during 2020, and wish you
all the best in your endeavours moving forward.

We welcome two new staff members to Christ the King for 2021, Mrs K. Sullings and Mr M.
Lelo.

2021 Information

School starts Tuesday 2nd February at 8:45am.

Information about classes and stationary will be sent out mid January.

Have a very blessed Christmas and a Happy New Year. We look forward to seeing you back
in 2021.

Seasons Greetings

Billy Hadnett

Principal

COVID-19 Update

Digital Devices 2021

From Feburary 2021 CTK will no longer be connected to the Ako Hiko Digital Cluster. This
means small changes will be made.

1 – Our Year 3 – 6 students will be in 1-1 Digital Classes.



3/3

2 – Chromebooks will have to be sourced by the families (CTK will no longer sell
chromebooks). Devices can be purchased from places such as PB Tech, Noel Leeming,
Harvey Norman and The Warehouse Stationary. Refer to the links below.

We do ask that if you are purchasing a new device be sure it is a chromebook as this will
match the system we run in school.

If you have any questions please contact the school.

PB Tech
Noel Leeming
Harvey Norman
Warehouse Stationary

Christ the King Parish

Mass Times
Monday – 9am – Liturgy of the Word
Tuesday – 9am
Wednesday – 9am
Thursday – 9am
Friday – 10am
Saturday – 9am & 6pm
Sunday – 8:30am & 10am

Christ the King Parish Website

Christ the King Sponsors

Sponsors of our Construction Room

If you would like to be a sponsor for Christ the King Catholic School, please contact Mr
Hadnett for details.

Respect – Love and Service – Justice – Peace and Joy

https://www.pbtech.co.nz/
https://www.noelleeming.co.nz/
https://www.harveynorman.co.nz/
https://www.warehousestationery.co.nz/
http://www.christtheking.co.nz/

